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Attendance: Sheila Coyne, Janice Lee, Linda Mahi, Scott Olsen, Ni To, Myisha Washington, Bret Watson

The April 2010 meeting of the Central Services Classified Senate (CSCS) was held at 1:30pm on April 14, 2010 in the Foothill Carriage House and was conducted by Janice Lee

1) Review and Approve Minutes
Janice Lee called the meeting to order. A sign-in sheet was made available to all attendees.  The March meeting minutes were approved 

2) Treasurer’s Report
Received the first $5,000(of $15,000 over three years) that Mike Brandy agreed to contribute to the CSCS
3) Negotiation News
Union Information (Jobs saved 2011); 10 ACE Positions were saved: 4 at Foothill, 4 at De Anza, 2 at Central Services.  Myisha reported that a couple meetings have taken place with ACE, but nothing new has materialized.
4) Classified Retreat
Event is scheduled for Friday May 7th, 8am-4pm.  The theme is: Champions of Change.  Retreat will be located at De Anza and may include a tour of the planetarium, auto-tech, exercise with Steve and a stress management workshop.  

5) Review Elections of Officers and Senators
Janice Lee reviewed the bylaws and said that only five senators are required.  Per the bylaws, elections should be completed by April 30th. Elections need to begin soon if they are to be done by the end of the month.

6) Classified Staff Appreciation Week May
To be held May 24-28.  Janice Lee suggested that the CSCS should have a presence at a Board of Trustees meeting to announce CS Appreciation Week.

7) Establish Student Scholarship 2009-2010
Donation Forms are available. Mike Brandy donated another $500. CSCS is ready to award a scholarship. 

8) Banner Update
The next Banner implementation is April 23 for Banner/Student-Instructional Support which will include functionality for scheduling the various classes offered by each college along with the course catalog.  In May, Banner/Student-Registration will be implemented, which will provide students with the ability to register for classes starting with the Summer quarter.  In June/July, Banner/Finance will go thru its first fiscal year-end closing.  

Work continues on various Banner/Finance processes gearing up for the fiscal year-end later in 2010.  Additional work remains on a variety of functions that still need to be implemented with Banner/HR-Payroll.  An evaluation of a new reporting product called Argos was initiated.

9) CSCS Sub-Committee Meeting Reports

Publications – Newsletter

No report provided

Employee of the Month

Myisha Washington has banners printed and will form a group to award them. She discussed awarding the banners quarterly because of workload.
New Hire Committee

No report provided

10)  District Committee Reports

Budget

Still waiting for more information from the state. Tax revenue is up, but it is unknown how this will affect us and the May revise is around the corner. The state is looking for income tax revenue

Chancellors Advisory Committee

Janice Lee reported that there was discussion of the parcel tax and a company was selected to poll the public. There are more details about this on the Board agenda.

HRAC

No report provided

ETAC

No report provided

EIS Steering Committee

See Banner Update section

11)  Other Topics & Closing Questions & Comments
Flyers were distributed for the CS Leadership Retreat June 10-12.  The next meeting of the CSCS will be at 1:30pm on May 12, 2010 in the Foothill/Carriage House conference room.  Janice Lee adjourned the meeting.
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